
 

 

Zero Waste Meeting (The Hub) 
30th October 2023 

Draft notes 
 
 
Present: Rick Battarbee (Chair), Jan Hindle, Ian Benson, Rachael Sharples, David Johnston, Malcolm Secrett (Notes) 

 
 

1. Apologies: Jon Shaw 
 

2. Matters arising and actions from last meeting (5th September)  
The notes from the previous meeting were agreed. 

 
3. Refill pop-up (Jan) 

JH reported that the refill pop-up is going well so far, with some 25 customers for the first session and around 16 for 
the second session. A pop-up stall was also set-up in the Hub for the jumble trail. 
 
The space in Mount Hermon has been booked until February ’24. 

 
4. Jumble Trail 2023 debrief (Dave/Rick) 

DJ reported positive comments from the survey of stall holders, from which it is estimated around £2,000 was raised 
for the various charities. A surplus of £145 was also generated for the AEG. 
 
It was noted that very few of the printed maps made available in advance in shops were taken, and this will be taken 
into consideration for the next jumble trail. 

 
5. Next Jumble Trail  

It was agreed that spring would be a better time of year to hold the event, so skipping 2024 the next will be in the 
spring of 2025. 

 
6. CAA Town Meeting 16th November 

RWB said that sufficient display tables will be made available for ‘visiting’ organizations. 
 

a) CC Questionnaire display  
Action MS: Prepare a table display of the CC Questionnaire analysis diagrams using Q’s 1,2,3,4 & 6, and a large size 
copy of the questionnaire for display in the main hall to the side of the stage. 
 

7. Waste Questionnaire 
IB had prepared a draft questionnaire on the subject of waste which all agreed was fine, just a couple of minor tweaks 
were suggested. 
 
Action (1) IB: Prepare a revised version of the questionnaire and ask Edith Grooby for her comments. 
Action (2) IB: Give the final version to MS, by mid-November if possible.  
Action (3) MS: Create a Google Forms version of the questionnaire by 30th November.   

 
8. Zero Waste 2024 – alternatives to an Environment Weekend 

RWB said that the Zero Waste group will form part of the activities planned to replace an Environment Weekend. 
 
9. AOB 

Agenda item for next time ‘Clothing repair and reuse’. Informal action for JH and RWB to look at progressing it. 
 
10. Date of next meeting 

Monday 8th January 2024 at 18:00 in the Hub. 


